
Tennessee Bankers Association 
Cordially invites you to a  

Reception for members of the  
Tennessee General Assembly and  

Bankers of Tennessee  
at 

Renaissance Nashville Hotel  
Music City Ballroom  

(Located on Second Floor as you exit the elevator) 

611 Commerce St 
Nashville, Tennessee 

 
Wednesday, February 2, 2022 

5:00 – 7:00 p.m. 
 

Shuttles will run to and from the Cordell Hull Building exit on 5th Ave N/Rep John Lewis Way N  
to the Renaissance Hotel beginning at 4:45 pm until 7:15 pm 

 

 
Nontransferable                                   RSVP by January 26, 2022 

Attendees must be at least 21 years of age               ppowlas@tnbankers.org  

 

mailto:ppowlas@tnbankers.org

